
 

Dear Parents 

We appreciate everyone is facing new challenges during this time but 
we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for engaging with 
Tapestry and supporting your child's learning at home throughout their 
first term in school. 

As you are already aware we are moving to remote learning for children 
as of Tuesday 5th January. We have decided to create weekly 
PowerPoint's with activities for your child to access at home.  

For each week we have created 4 PowerPoint's split into these subjects:  

 Phonics  
 Literacy 
 Maths 
 Extracurricular activities 

 

We will also be uploading learning videos linked to different lessons for 
your child to engage with.  

As we are already set up on Tapestry we have decided to use Tapestry to 
share these PowerPoint's with you using Tapestry's feature called 
'memos'.  

We have created a guide (please see below) which should provide the 
information you need to access the 'memos' feature. Please note 'memos' 
are not currently accessible through the Tapestry app so please use the 
website.  

As always it would be great if you could continue to share your child's 
learning with us through Tapestry so that we can monitor progress and 
offer support if needed.   

 

 

 

 



 

How to access 'memos' through Tapestry: 

 
When you login to Tapestry you should see a tab labelled 'memos'. 
This will allow you access the PowerPoint's that we will upload 
weekly.  

 

You will also receive a 
notification alerting you 
when a 'memo' has been 
uploaded into your account.  

 

Memos 
 

Once you have clicked the 'memos' tab you should then be able to see 
the 'memos' which have been uploaded for your child.  
 
There will be a separate memo for each lesson:  

 Phonics 
 Literacy 
 Maths 
 Extracurricular activities 

 
Each lesson is clearly labelled with the title and week.  

 
 



 

Accessing the PowerPoint through memo 
 
Once you have accessed the memo tab you will then be able to click 
into the lesson and download the PowerPoint.  
 
The PowerPoint will be accessible under 'Documents'. We will upload 
the PowerPoint's in PDF format.  
 
If you are unable to access the PowerPoint's through Tapestry, please 
notify us so that we can email them to you.  

 
 

Adding comments through memo 
 

There is a comments section on each memo which you are welcome to 
use to ask questions or make comments about your child's learning.  
 
Please upload ‘evidence’ of your child’s learning to Tapestry. This 
could be photos/videos or a written account. We will be responding to 
children’s uploaded work throughout the day.     

 
 

We hope everyone is keeping safe and staying well.  

Miss Peart & Mrs Morris  


